
 

 

SLCGP Cybersecurity Assessment  
Benefits of the Program: 
Mainstream Technologies’ Security Compliance Assessment is 
based on the Arkansas Legislative Audit (ALA) IT Best Practices 
Framework. 

The State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP) 
cybersecurity risk assessment informs you of the strengths and 
weaknesses of your current security posture and identifies where 
improvements can be made to comply with the ALA framework. 

What Do You Get With The Assessment? 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
* Detailed and Prioritized  

Vulnerability Reports 

 
Recommended Remediations  

Report 

For More Information: 

Sara Christie 
sara.christie@mainstream-tech.com 

501-801-6750 

www.mainstream-tech.com/slcgp 
 

Executive 
Summary Report 

 
Cybersecurity  

Scorecard 

*Will vary based on predetermined factors 

 
How is this funded? 

The SLCGP is administered by the Arkansas Department of Emergency Management and the 
Division of Information Systems in cooperation with the Arkansas Municipal League and the 
Association of Arkansas Counties using federal grants which allows this assessment to be 
completely free to you. 

 

State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP) 
 

Helping Arkansas Communities  
Address Cybersecurity Threats. 
 
The SLCGP enables the Arkansas Department of Emergency Management to make targeted 
cybersecurity investments in local government agencies, thus improving the security of 
critical infrastructure and resilience of the services local governments provide to their 
communities. 


